
Request for Enhanced Pet Surveillance 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Company/Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request the implementation of 

enhanced surveillance measures for the safety and monitoring of pets in our area. 

Given the increasing concerns regarding pet safety and the incidents reported in our community, 

I believe that enhanced surveillance could significantly help in tracking lost pets and ensuring 

their security. 

I kindly propose the installation of additional surveillance cameras and the use of GPS tracking 

devices for pets. This would not only aid in immediate recovery efforts but also provide peace of 

mind to pet owners. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this proposal further and explore how we can work 

together to ensure a safer environment for our beloved pets. 

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Number] 


